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File Reference RAF:EL; 010/06002 

The Electoral Commissioner 13 May 2009 
Australian Electoral Commission 
PO Box K406 
HAYMARKET NSW 1240.. 

Dear Sir 

Redistribution of Federal Electoral Boundaries
 
Public Comment on Submissions
 

I refer to the listing on your website of public submissions regarding the proposed electoral 
redistribution. 

Our Council is supportive of the submissions relating to the retention as a minimum of the existing 
number of regional representatives in NSW. 

The submission from Sister Mary O'Dea of Narrandera expresses succinctly the situation as it 
relates to regional NSW and especially to our Shire. 

The tyranny of distance makes it very difficult for our residents and enrolled electors to feel that 
they adequately represented. Our Council is therefore supportive of any process which enables this 
impediment to be fully considered when the potential redistribution is finalised. 

Yours faith fully 

41=
Cr Robyn Faber 
MAYOR 


